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MEDIA RELEASE 

The Planned September 9th Meeting of the Vermont Nuclear Decommissioning Citizens 
Advisory Panel Federal Nuclear Waste Policy Committee is Postponed; New Meeting Date 
and Further Details Will Be Announced Once Known. 

Due to the unexpected unavailability of several Committee members, the previously scheduled 
September 9, 2024 meeting of the Vermont Nuclear Decommissioning Citizens Advisory Panel's 
(VT-NDCAP's) Federal Nuclear Waste Policy Committee is postponed to a later date.  The new 
meeting date, time, location, and other details for this rescheduled meeting will be announced 
once they are known.  

The date of VT-
change. 

Information on recent and future VT-NDCAP Federal Nuclear Waste Policy Committee activities is 
available at the Committee's webpage: 

http://publicservice.vermont.gov/public-advocacy/vermont-yankee-decommissioning/vt-ndcap-
federal-nuclear-waste-policy 

Questions regarding this schedule change, ongoing Committee activities, or other VT-NDCAP 
meetings may be directed to State Nuclear Engineer Tony Leshinskie via the contact information 
noted above.   
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